


February 22, 2017


MEMO

TO:  Board of Selectmen

FROM:  Housing Committee		

RE:  Survey of Peaked Hill town-owned properties


We are requesting funds be appropriated to hire Vineyard Land Surveying to conduct a survey of the existing town-owned property at Peaked Hill for the purpose of future affordable housing planning and development.

Thank you.



Jim Feiner, Chair 


